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From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 2:59 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: PLC Tonight! (No regular Troop Meeting)--NEW LOCATION! TrueHeights Outfitters 

Moved! 

All, 

 

The True Heights Outfitters guys have moved their store over to the Lofino's Grocery store mall 

area, at the end of the building next to Petco. 

 

Please come if you're a Patrol Leader, SPL, or otherwise normally part of the PLC to plan the 

next months'+ activities and Troop Meetings. 

 

Remember, new SPL! Garston Lesko will now be leading for the next six months. Good job 

Garston! 

 

And, THANK YOU to Andy Rice! He did a great job as SPL since October, and we look 

forward to pinning his Eagle on him this Saturday at his Eagle Court of Honor. 

 

V/R, 

Evan 


